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AGENDA

1. Approve/amend minutes from the July 2015 meeting.

2. Application BLA-271 Oommen & Linda Roch-Bosley would like to reconfigure lots on John Tuttle Road in New Kingston.  Tax map # 219-2-39.1 & 219-2-39.8.

3. Preliminary discussion on application SP-233 Wadler Bros, Inc would like to have outdoor storage of materials on Route 28 in Fleischmanns (across from current location).  Tax map # 286-1-47.

4. Anything else to come before the meeting.
The Town of Middletown Planning Board held their regular monthly meeting on Thursday, August 13, 2015, at 6:30 p.m. in the Town Hall, 42339 State Highway 28, Margaretville.

Board Members present: 
Chairman--------------------------------------------------Susanna Finch
Other members-------------------------------------------Joyce Gray, Glenna Herz, John Nolan, Len Utter and Charles Kowalski
Others present:   Herb Finch, Jeffrey Swett, Jason Wadler, Kent Manuel (Del Co Planning), Patrick Davis and Beth Bush.
Chairman Finch called the regular meeting to order at 6:30 p.m.
Glenna Herz made a motion to amend the minutes to delete Kyle Holden attendance and note that item #3 on the agenda was withdrawn.  Len Utter seconded motion. Motion carried.

Application BLA-271 Oommen & Linda Roch-Bosley would like to reconfigure lots on John Tuttle Road in New Kingston.  There was a property line encroachment when the property was surveyed.  The encroachment is very minor (.007 of an acre), it includes a corner of the garage/shed.  John Nolan made a motion to approve this application as presented.  Joyce Gray seconded motion. Motion carried.

Preliminary discussion on application SP-233 Wadler Bros, Inc would like to have outdoor storage of materials on Route 28 in Fleischmanns (across from current location).  Jason Wadler indicated that he will need the Planning Board’s approve before the DOT can give the approval for access off State Highway 28.  Jason Wadler said that he as the approval from the railroad to cross the tracks already.  Wadlers will only be using this property for storage of excess materials at this time, they will possibly put in a pole barn down the road.  Len Utter made a motion for a public hearing for September 10th and 239 review.  John Nolan seconded motion.  Motion carried. The board asked Mr. Wadler to have the DOT access and railroad approval with him for the next meeting.  If for some reason, he can’t get those approvals, to call and cancel the public hearing until he is ready.
Glenna Herz made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 6:53 pm.  John Nolan seconded motion.  Motion carried.

